
Dear Parent or Guardian:

Greater Valley Health Center’s Dr. Kim Currie and Dental Team
will be performing oral health screenings for all First Grade
students at Edgerton Elementary School on March 14, 2023.

The screenings will be a visual inspection only. No dental films
will be taken; however, these screenings will help keep you up
to date on the condition of your child’s oral health. At the
completion of the screening your child will be given a form that
will identify the following needs:

1) No obvious dental treatment is needed, or
2) Early dental care may be needed, or
3) Dental problems were noted that require
immediate attention.

Please inform your child’s teacher if you prefer NOT to have
your child screened.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Currie, DDS
Dental Director


